

Headteacher

Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle

Sherborne

Dorset

DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk



Dear Parents / Carers,

The excitement is building in school about Monday's Queens 90th Birthday Celebrations. We will be celebrating all afternoon and the finale will be the Queen's Birthday Tea and party games starting at 3.30pm and finishing at 5.30pm. We would love for this to be a whole school event for this special occasion. A lot of children still do not have tickets to this afterschool event and it would be a real shame for them to miss out, so please do not forget to purchase your tickets from the school office. (All clubs are cancelled that night and those of you who have already paid for football club will receive a free ticket to the event – simply collect them from the school office.)

A few requests for the day:

- All children are asked to wear red, white or blue all day and not just for the party. Be creative, be royalist, be bold!
- To assist in our fundraising targets we would appreciate any donations of homemade cakes... we really want to provide a sumptuous tea fit for royal subjects!
- Please join us at 5.00pm for a Cream Tea with the children (at a very small charge!) and help us successfully finish off the celebrations.

Thank you so much for all of you who have already bought tickets to the party. Your support is very much appreciated.

Kind regards,

Anne Crumpler

Nurturing Hearty, Inspiring Minds











Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle

Sherborne

Dorset

DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

Nurturing Hearts, Inspiring Minds







